
Remembering Richard “Idaho” Bucks

Dr. Castleberry thanking Idaho for 25 years of service at Northwest University. (2013)

Our dear Idaho, loved by students and staff alike, has 
entered the gates of heaven this week. He left his mari< 

in our hearts with his humble spirit. He will also be 
remembered forthe gummy bears that he gave 

students and his signature state insignias 
(one pictured left) that are throughout the campus.

The memorial service to honor Idaho’s life well lived 
will be Wednesday, May 7th at 6:30 pm in the Chapel.

In T he L oop 1
Calendar__________

May
5: Midnight Breakfast,
1 0 :00p

5-8: Finals
9: Graduate Celebration, 
7:00p
10: Commencement, 
1 0 :00a
10: Spring Housing Closes, 
5:00p

C o n g r a t u l a t i o n s  
t o  t h e  G r a d u a t i n g

C l a s s  o f  2014
W i s h i n g  Y o u  T h e  B e s t !

I I

f  VACANCY

Monday Night: Don’t Miss It!

H O USIN G  | S A T U R D A Y  | M A Y  1 M  U

PACK, CLEAN, CIICCK-OIJT

Last Day of Semester Housing @ 5:00 PM
(Must be Summer approved to stay past this point)

What in the Loop?! Guess and Win!
Where exactly on campus was the 

picture below taken?

Be the first to email the answer, and win 
$5 to spend at the Aerie!

Congratulations to Miriah Clem

She was the first to identify last week's picture as the stack of lumber that was in 
the Chapel parking lot and has now become the bridge. Great job!

Sponsored by the Aerie and Student Development

In The Loop is published on Sunday afternoons by Student Development.

Want your event or photograph featured in an upcoming In The Loop?
Contact Student Development for consideration. Please provide all submissions by Thursday.


